xfinity

March 30, 2019

The Hon. James Bouley
Office of the Mayor
City of Concord

41 Green Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Acorn TV

Dear Mayor Bouley:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly, please note that as of May 2, 2019, the monthly rate for Acorn TV will change from $4.99 to
$5.99 per month. This price change is due to an increase in programming costs from Acorn TV.

We are notifying customers who currently subscribe to Acorn TV through bill messages.

Please feel free to contact me at 603-224-1871, ext. 202 if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Christiamnsen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs
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